
 

 
 

 

I am horrified by the thought of several hundred more vehicles a day crawling through Stockton Heath and 
Stretton.During my years residence in Appleton l have observed many changes in traffic management 
throughout  Warrington,all of them insufficiently radical to even effect short term improvement in traffic 
flows.I suspect short term financial considerations have been to blame for the lack of say underpasses or 
overpasses to facilitate  uninterrupted flow on eg.A49 north through town.Every proposed new road to relieve 
or improve traffic flow seems to have had one central question ,namely ,how  many houses and businesses can 
be built all around so defeating the stated objective.I have no confidence in the current council's will  or ability 
to do better than it has in the past or in its ambition to make Warrington better rather than bigger 
Yours faithfully 




